FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
2000 M Street, N.W., Suite 230
Washington, D.C. 20554

June 17, 1999

Attn: Roger G. Sorenson

Raytheon Systems Co.

1801 Hughes Drive, Bldg. 675 Mail Stop: 2322
Fullerton, CA 92834

Dear Roger G. Sorenson,

The Experimental Licensing Branch hereby acknowledges receipt of your application for
experimental authority filed on FCC Form 442 received June 09, 1999.

The file number assigned to your application is 0165-EX-PL-1999. Please allow approximately
90 days for processing of your filing.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 392

Sincerely,

floncryhey

Nancy Hey
Examiner




